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The Public Utility Commission keeps allowing utility companies to raise their energy 

rates and the people who suffer are the rate payers. Now the PUC wants to raise 

their rates on Utilities. Utilities will pass the increased rates on to rate payers. The 

increases must stop, its becoming very burdensome for people with fixed incomes. 

Vote No on HB 2370 


